
 
 
 

 
 
 

GOVERNING BOARD MINUTES 

OF THE SPECIAL ACCREDITATION WORKSHOP MEETING 

                                                      Tuesday, January 17, 2012 
 

A special accreditation workshop for the Governing Board of the Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District was 
held on Tuesday, January 17, 2012, at 2:30 p.m., in the Student Center, Meeting Room 1, at Cuyamaca College, 900 
Rancho San Diego Drive, El Cajon, California.     
 
Members Present: Trustees Barr, Garrett, Hiel, Justeson, and Rosinski; and Student Trustee Charles Taylor III 

Members Absent: Student Trustee Christopher Enders 

Others Present: Chancellor Miles, Dr. John Nixon, ACCJC, and there were no other interested faculty and 
staff members. 

Call to Order Call to Order 

Board President Garrett called the accreditation workshop to order at 2:39 p.m.    

Public Presentations Public Presentations 

There were no public presentations.  

Information Information 

Accreditation Workshop Accreditation Workshop 

Dr. Nixon provided an Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges 
(ACCJC) PowerPoint presentation and facilitated discussion highlighting the areas of 
trustee roles and responsibilities, accreditation purposes, processes, and standards. 
Particular attention was given to Standard IV and the Board’s responsibility to focus 
on the District’s core mission, fiscal integrity and integrated planning, and periodic 
review and updating of policies.   

No Board action was taken. 
 

 

Adjournment Adjournment 

Board President Garrett adjourned the meeting at 5:00 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Cindy L. Miles, Ph.D. 
Chancellor and  
Secretary to the Governing Board 
 
Jennifer Danks 
Recording Secretary 

 

Approved by the Governing Board  

February 21, 2012 
 
 
 
Bill Garrett 
Board President  
 

 


